
You’re Invited to Join Us in Our Sukkah! 

SHALOM NEWCOMER SUKKOT CELEBRATION 

Are you new to the area, or are any of your children new to PJ Library since our 

last (pre-Covid) Sukkot 2019 newcomer event? If so, please join us for a belated 

Shalom Newcomer event outdoors in the courtyard of the Worcester JCC.  Come 

build your own sukkah, play some games, enjoy the playground, have a treat, 

and make some new friends. Kids can shake the lulav and smell the etrog in the 

sukkah (one family at a time, please).  All welcome! 

WHEN: Sunday, September 19th, 3:00-5:00 pm 

WHERE: Worcester JCC Courtyard, 633 Salisbury Street 

RSVP: By Friday, September 17th to                                                                                     

Mindy Hall, JFCM Director of Outreach and Engagement mhall@jfcm.org 

*Note: If it rains, we plan to hold event indoors following current CDC and state                 

guidelines  This is subject to change and may need to be postponed.  Virtual 

event may be a contingency plan based on circumstances. TBA   

This program is free and is made possible through a grant of the: 


